Annexure 12 - D3 - October 2018

29th September 2018

To The General Manager

The board of the Community Shed on behalf of its membership, would like to request the Flinders
Island Council grant a 99 year peppercorn lease on the netball court area of the Whitemark
Showgrounds for the building of a new Community Shed.

The area (as pictured below) is approximately 40m x 40m and is currently enclosed by a fence.
The shed will be situated within this area and will measure approximately 30m x 15m. The exact
positioning of the shed to be determined in consultation with the council and its advisors.

We look forward to formalising this arrangent and our partnership with the council.

Dale Wells - Community Shed President ,Lﬁ 7/0%

Peter McConnell - Community Shed Vice President % -
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